
 
 
 
2022 Homecoming T-shirt Order Information  
 
The Homecoming t-shirts can be ordered in bulk quantities through AG Print Promo Solutions. 
You can call (Tel: 330.315.9600), or email our representative, Collin Shoop at 
cshoop@thesourcinggroup.com .  
 
Please reference “KSU 2022 Homecoming Shirts” when ordering, and have your quantity, sizes 
and shipping address ready.  
 
The t-shirt is navy with full chest, back and sleeve graphics.   
 
The sizes available are small through 3XL with an additional charge for 2XL through 5XL. 
Youth sizes are also available for purchase.  
 
Production time is 10-12 days after orders are placed. Please allow additional time for delivery.  
 
Please note, orders must be placed by September 9 to ensure delivery by Homecoming week.  
 
If you would like single, or a small quantity of the shirt, they can be purchased at the Kent 
Campus bookstore.  
 
Questions: 
 
Gabrielle Mingrone DelVecchio 
gmingron@kent.edu 
330-672-8509 
 
 


